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Andrea Kutter 
Administrator 
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Washington D.0 
USA 

Dear Ms. Kutter, 

Official Submission: Strategic Programme for Climate Resilience- Pilot Programme for 
Climate Resilience  

On behalf of the Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines I am pleased to submit Saint 
Vincent and the Grenadines' Strategic Programme for Climate Resilience (SPCR) for the 
consideration of the Pilot Program for Climate Resilience Steering Committee under the Climate 
Investment Fund (CIF). 

Through the submission of this SPCR, the Government of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines 
seeks funding to assist with the implementation of the proposed investment program as outlined. 
It is expected that such an intervention would measurably build climate resilience in Saint 
Vincent and the Grenadines through piloting innovative adaptation measures that would help to 
reduce vulnerabilities to natural hazards and the adverse impacts of climate change. 

Your kind consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Anth • y-Browne 
Director of Planning 
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